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REFERENCE FROM THE BIODIVERSITY AND CLIMATE CHANGE WORKING 
GROUP

1. ‘PLANNING FOR THE FUTURE’ WHITE PAPER (2020)

1.1 On 24 September 2020 the Biodiversity and Climate Change Working 
Group considered the consultation to the Planning for the Future White 
Paper.  

1.2 The Working Group’s comments and response are attached at Appendix 1 
for the Strategic Planning and Infrastructure Committee to consider as 
part of their response to the White Paper.  

2. RECOMMENDATION

1. That the Committee consider the consultation response from the 
working group at Appendix 1; and

2. That the Committee take the matters raised into account alongside 
consideration of their formal response on behalf of the Council.


